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Wednesday 26 April 2023

Yarn Up — Everyone’s Invited
Aboriginal Education Celebration Afternoon
Wednesday 3 May 3pm — 5pm
School Hall

Dear Parents & Carers,

As part of strengthening our community partnerships, we will be hosting an Aboriginal Education
Celebration afternoon on Wednesday 3 May from 3pm — 5pm in the school hall. Our Aboriginal
Education Team have organised a range of activities to celebrate and showcase the learning our
students have engaged with throughout the year.

All teachers will be attending to engage with families. There will be an opportunity for teachers to
have a yarn with Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander students’ family members about their
progress towards their PLP goals this year. All our families are very welcome to attend to see first-
hand what Aboriginal Education looks like at LPPS, strengthening the understanding that, “Aboriginal
Education is everyone’s business.”

What to look forward to?

The afternoon will be relaxed and informal, with teachers sharing photos and information about a
range of activities that your children have engaged in across the school. During the afternoon, you
will have the opportunity to:

e Celebrate your child’s Personalised Learning Pathway achievements (for Aboriginal and Torres
Strait Islander families only)

e Participate in an Aboriginal art activity led by Dalmarri (local Aboriginal artists)

e Share a bite to eat (sausage sandwich and drink)

e Listen to what will be happening this year for Aboriginal Education at our school.

e Learn about our Dharug language lessons

e Hear about our whole school cultural programs (Nulungu Dreaming)

e Celebrate the work that our students are engaging in across the school

e Learn about our Sista Speak program and the projects undertaken by our Junior AECG

e Look at our new outdoor learning spaces (Yarning Circle and Bush Tucker Garden)

We look forward to sharing an informative and enjoyable afternoon with you and your children.

The LPPS Aboriginal Education Team Garry Sheen (Principal)
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